
Temporary Instructions For Weekday Entrance to Ob/Gyn Lab 

 

Because of COVID virus restrictions, we have had to initiate the following procedures for dropping a semen sample off at 

the Ob/Gyn lab. We are only accepting drop-off samples at this time. Also, please note all visitors are required to wear 

a face-mask to gain entrance into the building at this time. We apologize for the inconvenience as we try to help you 

with your fertility treatment and maintain the Lab within the rules set by our institution. 

1. Park in any area marked patient or visitor parking. 

2. Enter the complex through the main patient entrance at the Physician Pavilion (Circled in green). There are a 

number of signs to guide you to this entrance. Please note, this is the only entrance opened to the general 

public at this time. 

3.  Walk down the long hallway indicated in yellow until it dead-ends at a second hallway and turn right. 

4. At the first cross hallway, turn left and walk to the elevators.  

5.  Take the elevators to the third floor. 

6. Follow the path indicated in yellow to the Lab (there is also signage on the walls showing the way). 

7. Please do not cross any barrier marked restricted area. If you become lost call 743-2352 and we will be glad to 

help you.  

WEEKDAYS ONLY 


